
RCW 90.66.070  Transfer of property entitled to water under 
permit—Rights—Requirements.  (1) At any time that the holder of a 
family farm development permit or a publicly owned land permit shall 
transfer the controlling interest of all or any portion of the land 
entitled to water under such permit to a person who can qualify to 
receive water for irrigation of such land under a family farm permit, 
the department shall, upon request, issue a family farm permit to such 
person under the same conditions as would have been applicable if such 
request had been made at the time of the granting of the original 
family farm development permit. If the permit under which water is 
available is held by a public water entity prior to the transfer of 
the controlling interest to a person who qualifies for a family farm 
permit, such entity shall continue delivery of water to such land 
without any restriction on the length of time of delivery not 
applicable generally to all its water customers.

(2) The issuance of a family farm permit secured through the 
acquisition of land and water rights from the holder of a family farm 
development permit, or from the holder of a publicly owned land 
permit, where water delivery prior to the transfer is from a public 
water entity, may be conditioned upon the holder of the family farm 
permit issued continuing to receive water through the facilities of 
the public water entity.  [1979 c 3 § 7 (Initiative Measure No. 59, 
approved November 8, 1977).]
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